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Kristy Chan

From:

Sent: Thursday, 15 September 2016 9:09 PM

To: DPE PS Wind Energy Mailbox

Subject: Submission on the New Wind Energy Planning Framework

Dear Sir/Madam, 

Thank you for the opportunity to comment on the New Wind Energy Planning Framework. I generally 
support a new Framework that provides greater certainty and guidance on the assessment of wind energy 
projects in NSW. 

With increasing CO2 levels causing warming of the Earth’s atmosphere and oceans, the breakup of ice 
sheets, glacial retreat, sea level rise, and ocean acidification, it is clear that we urgently need improved 
action in NSW to transition away from fossil fuels and increase our investment in renewable energy. 

Wind energy will play an important role in that transition, so it is important that the New Wind Energy 
Planning Framework encourages investors to develop wind energy projects in NSW. 

There are a number of positive aspects to the new Framework including an increased emphasis on 
community engagement and consultation; a shift away from arbitrary, strict buffer zones; and confirmation 
that wind turbines do not cause adverse impacts on health. 

However I am concerned that the new Framework puts too high an emphasis on the visual impacts of wind 
turbines. I do not agree that the visual impacts of wind energy projects are that much more significant than 
other major projects, such as open cut coal mines or high-rise residential buildings, that they warrant a more 
stringent assessment. This could act as a deterrent for investors in NSW. 

Wind energy has significant benefits to the people of NSW and I urge the NSW government to ensure its 
new Framework promotes investment in wind energy here in NSW and is finalised in a timely manner. 

Yours faithfully, Virginia Casey 2571 
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Kristy Chan

From:

Sent: Thursday, 15 September 2016 9:03 PM

To: DPE PS Wind Energy Mailbox

Subject: Submission on wind energy

Dear Sir/Madam, 

Global climate change is progressing at an alarming rate, consistently faster than progressive forecasts since 
2000. We are very close to the point of no return, when it will be impossible to prevent further dangerous 
warming with potentially catastrophic consequences.* 

I appreciate the opportunity to comment on the New Wind Energy Planning Framework. I am pleased to see 
the new Framework provides greater certainty and guidance on assessment of wind energy projects in NSW. 

With increasing CO2 levels causing warming of the Earth’s atmosphere and oceans, the breakup of ice 
sheets, glacial retreat, sea level rise, and ocean acidification, it is clear that we urgently need improved 
action in NSW to transition away from fossil fuels and increase our investment in renewable energy. 

As the largest per capita emitter of CO2, one of the wealthiest nations per capita and with exceptional access 
to renewable energy, Australia has a moral obligation to be a leader in developing clean energy sources. 

Wind energy will play an important role in that transition, so it is important that the New Wind Energy 
Planning Framework encourages investors to develop wind energy projects in NSW. 

There are a number of positive aspects to the new Framework including an increased emphasis on 
community engagement and consultation; a shift away from arbitrary, strict buffer zones; and confirmation 
that wind turbines do not cause adverse impacts on health. 

However I am concerned that the new Framework puts too high an emphasis on the visual impacts of wind 
turbines. I do not agree that the visual impacts of wind energy projects are that much more significant than 
other major projects, such as open cut coal mines or high-rise residential buildings, that they warrant a more 
stringent assessment. This could act as a deterrent for investors in NSW. 

Wind energy has significant benefits to the people of NSW and I urge the NSW government to ensure its 
new Framework promotes investment in wind energy here in NSW and is finalised in a timely manner. 

Yours faithfully, Dr Peter Coyne 2536 ______________________________________ 

• Climate change presents ‘potentially catastrophic’ risks to public health, Lancet Commission study 
finds. Climate change poses such a threat to public health it risks undoing the gains of the last 50 
years, a major study has found. 

The Lancet Commission on climate change and health has found the threat continues to be underestimated, 
but that tackling it could be a huge opportunity to improve global health. Last year, the World Health 
Organisation predicted that between 2030 and 2050, climate change is expected to cause approximately 
250,000 additional deaths per year, from malnutrition, malaria, diarrhoea and heat stress. (ABC News 23 
June 2015) 
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Kristy Chan

From:

Sent: Thursday, 15 September 2016 9:00 PM

To: DPE PS Wind Energy Mailbox

Subject: Submission on the New Wind Energy Planning Framework

Dear Sir/Madam, 

Thank you for the opportunity to comment on the New Wind Energy Planning Framework. I generally 
support a new Framework that provides greater certainty and guidance on the assessment of wind energy 
projects in NSW. 

With increasing CO2 levels causing warming of the Earth’s atmosphere and oceans, the breakup of ice 
sheets, glacial retreat, sea level rise, and ocean acidification, it is clear that we urgently need improved 
action in NSW to transition away from fossil fuels and increase our investment in renewable energy. 

Wind energy will play an important role in that transition, so it is important that the New Wind Energy 
Planning Framework encourages investors to develop wind energy projects in NSW. 

There are a number of positive aspects to the new Framework including an increased emphasis on 
community engagement and consultation; a shift away from arbitrary, strict buffer zones; and confirmation 
that wind turbines do not cause adverse impacts on health. 

However I am concerned that the new Framework puts too high an emphasis on the visual impacts of wind 
turbines. I do not agree that the visual impacts of wind energy projects are that much more significant than 
other major projects, such as open cut coal mines or high-rise residential buildings, that they warrant a more 
stringent assessment. This could act as a deterrent for investors in NSW. 

Wind turbines are a mature and effective technology, and are capable of producing a significant proportion 
of NSW stationary energy at a very competitive price, and combined with other forms of renewable 
electricity generation, such as solar photovoltaic and thermal, and energy storage such as pumped hydro and 
battery technology, can provide a cost-effective, non-poluting and stable grid electricity. 

Wind energy has significant benefits to the people of NSW and I urge the NSW government to ensure its 
new Framework promotes investment in wind energy here in NSW and is finalised in a timely manner. 

Yours faithfully, Albert Lightfoot 2641 
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Kristy Chan

From:

Sent: Thursday, 15 September 2016 8:47 PM

To: DPE PS Wind Energy Mailbox

Subject: Sheila Addison

Dear Sir/Madam, 

Thank you for the opportunity to comment on the New Wind Energy Planning Framework. I generally 
support a new Framework that provides greater certainty and guidance on the assessment of wind energy 
projects in NSW. 

I have just returned from Europe, including a week cycling in Holland. As planes approach Amsterdam 
airport, there are thousands of wind turbines located close to the shore line. Windmills & wind turbines are 
so common all over the Netherlands. They are majestic structures, which don't produce any CO2 & are 
certainly more aesthetically pleasing than coal mines or huge cooling towers. The many Dutch people I 
spoke to could not understand Australia's reluctance to embrace renewable energy, & could not understand 
the argument against wind turbines based on their visual impact. 

With increasing CO2 levels causing warming of the Earth’s atmosphere and oceans, the breakup of ice 
sheets, glacial retreat, sea level rise, and ocean acidification, it is clear that we urgently need improved 
action in NSW to transition away from fossil fuels and increase our investment in renewable energy. 

Wind energy will play an important role in that transition, so it is important that the New Wind Energy 
Planning Framework encourages investors to develop wind energy projects in NSW. 

There are a number of positive aspects to the new Framework including an increased emphasis on 
community engagement and consultation; a shift away from arbitrary, strict buffer zones; and confirmation 
that wind turbines do not cause adverse impacts on health. 

However I am concerned that the new Framework puts too high an emphasis on the visual impacts of wind 
turbines. I do not agree that the visual impacts of wind energy projects are that much more significant than 
other major projects, such as open cut coal mines or high-rise residential buildings, that they warrant a more 
stringent assessment. This could act as a deterrent for investors in NSW. 

Wind energy has significant benefits to the people of NSW and I urge the NSW government to ensure its 
new Framework promotes investment in wind energy here in NSW and is finalised in a timely manner. 

Yours faithfully, Sheila Addison 2774 
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Kristy Chan

From:

Sent: Thursday, 15 September 2016 8:41 PM

To: DPE PS Wind Energy Mailbox

Subject: Submission on the New Wind Energy Planning Framework

Dear Sir/Madam, 

Thank you for the opportunity to comment on the New Wind Energy Planning Framework. I strongly 
support a new Framework that provides greater certainty and guidance on the assessment of wind energy 
projects in NSW. 

I have visited and spoken to a number of residents in Daylesford where they have a community owned 
windfarm and there is almost unanimous support for this wonderful lower impact sustainable energy project.

With increasing CO2 levels causing warming of the Earth’s atmosphere and oceans, the breakup of ice 
sheets, glacial retreat, sea level rise, and ocean acidification, it is clear that we urgently need improved 
action in NSW to transition away from fossil fuels and increase our investment in renewable energy. 

Wind energy will play an important role in that transition, so it is important that the New Wind Energy 
Planning Framework encourages investors to develop wind energy projects in NSW. 

There are a number of positive aspects to the new Framework including an increased emphasis on 
community engagement and consultation; a shift away from arbitrary, strict buffer zones; and confirmation 
that wind turbines do not cause adverse impacts on health. 

However I am concerned that the new Framework puts too high an emphasis on the visual impacts of wind 
turbines. I do not agree that the visual impacts of wind energy projects are that much more significant than 
other major projects, such as open cut coal mines or high-rise residential buildings, that they warrant a more 
stringent assessment. This could act as a deterrent for investors in NSW. 

Wind energy has significant benefits to the people of NSW and I urge the NSW government to ensure its 
new Framework promotes investment in wind energy here in NSW and is finalised in a timely manner. 

Yours faithfully, Susan Jarnason 2025 
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Kristy Chan

From:

Sent: Thursday, 15 September 2016 8:37 PM

To: DPE PS Wind Energy Mailbox

Subject: Submission on the New Wind Energy Planning Framework

Dear Sir/Madam, 

Thank you for the opportunity to comment on the New Wind Energy Planning Framework. I generally 
support a new Framework that provides greater certainty and guidance on the assessment of wind energy 
projects in NSW. 

With increasing CO2 levels causing warming of the Earth’s atmosphere and oceans, the breakup of ice 
sheets, glacial retreat, sea level rise, and ocean acidification, it is clear that we urgently need improved 
action in NSW to transition away from fossil fuels and increase our investment in renewable energy. 

Wind energy will play an important role in that transition, so it is important that the New Wind Energy 
Planning Framework encourages investors to develop wind energy projects in NSW. 

There are a number of positive aspects to the new Framework including an increased emphasis on 
community engagement and consultation; a shift away from arbitrary, strict buffer zones; and confirmation 
that wind turbines do not cause adverse impacts on health. 

However I am concerned that the new Framework puts too high an emphasis on the visual impacts of wind 
turbines. I do not agree that the visual impacts of wind energy projects are that much more significant than 
other major projects, such as open cut coal mines or high-rise residential buildings, that they warrant a more 
stringent assessment. This could act as a deterrent for investors in NSW. 

Wind energy has significant benefits to the people of NSW and I urge the NSW government to ensure its 
new Framework promotes investment in wind energy here in NSW and is finalised in a timely manner. 

Yours faithfully, Deirdre O'Connell 2782 
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Kristy Chan

From:

Sent: Thursday, 15 September 2016 8:36 PM

To: DPE PS Wind Energy Mailbox

Subject: Wind Farm Review submission

Dear Sir/Madam, 

Thank you for the opportunity to comment on the New Wind Energy Planning Framework. I generally 
support a new Framework that provides greater certainty and guidance on the assessment of wind energy 
projects in NSW. 

With increasing CO2 levels causing warming of the Earth’s atmosphere and oceans, the breakup of ice 
sheets, glacial retreat, sea level rise, and ocean acidification, it is clear that we urgently need improved 
action in NSW to transition away from fossil fuels and increase our investment in renewable energy. 

Wind energy will play an important role in that transition, so it is important that the New Wind Energy 
Planning Framework encourages investors to develop wind energy projects in NSW. 

There are a number of positive aspects to the new Framework including an increased emphasis on 
community engagement and consultation; a shift away from arbitrary, strict buffer zones; and confirmation 
that wind turbines do not cause adverse impacts on health. 

However I am concerned that the new Framework puts too high an emphasis on the visual impacts of wind 
turbines. I do not agree that the visual impacts of wind energy projects are that much more significant than 
other major projects, such as open cut coal mines or high-rise residential buildings, that they warrant a more 
stringent assessment. This could act as a deterrent for investors in NSW. 

Wind energy has significant benefits to the people of NSW and I urge the NSW government to ensure its 
new Framework promotes investment in wind energy here in NSW and is finalised in a timely manner. 

Yours faithfully, Ruth Nielsen 2474 
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Kristy Chan

From:

Sent: Thursday, 15 September 2016 8:15 PM

To: DPE PS Wind Energy Mailbox

Subject: windpower visa coal power

Dear Sir/Madam, 

I  support a new Framework that provides greater certainty and guidance on the 
assessment of wind energy projects in NSW. 

With increasing CO2 levels causing warming of the Earth’s atmosphere and oceans, the breakup of ice 
sheets, glacial retreat, sea level rise, and ocean acidification, it is clear that we urgently need improved 
action in NSW to transition away from fossil fuels and increase our investment in renewable energy. New 
Wind Energy Planning Framework encourages investors to develop wind energy projects in NSW. 

Wind energy has significant benefits to the people of NSW and I urge the NSW government to ensure its 
new Framework promotes investment in wind energy here in NSW and in Australia. We are far behind with 
this planning compare to other western countries. So I hope this framework will be finalised in a timely 
manner. 

Yours faithfully, Johanna Reygersberg NSW 2256 
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Kristy Chan

From:

Sent: Thursday, 15 September 2016 7:51 PM

To: DPE PS Wind Energy Mailbox

Subject: Submission on the New Wind Energy Planning Framework

Dear Sir/Madam, 

Thank you for the opportunity to comment on the New Wind Energy Planning Framework. I generally 
support a new Framework that provides greater certainty and guidance on the assessment of wind energy 
projects in NSW. 

With increasing CO2 levels causing warming of the Earth’s atmosphere and oceans, the breakup of ice 
sheets, glacial retreat, sea level rise, and ocean acidification, it is clear that we urgently need improved 
action in NSW to transition away from fossil fuels and increase our investment in renewable energy. 

Wind energy will play an important role in that transition, so it is important that the New Wind Energy 
Planning Framework encourages investors to develop wind energy projects in NSW. 

There are a number of positive aspects to the new Framework including an increased emphasis on 
community engagement and consultation; a shift away from arbitrary, strict buffer zones; and confirmation 
that wind turbines do not cause adverse impacts on health. 

However I am concerned that the new Framework puts too high an emphasis on the visual impacts of wind 
turbines. I do not agree that the visual impacts of wind energy projects are that much more significant than 
other major projects, such as open cut coal mines or high-rise residential buildings, that they warrant a more 
stringent assessment. This could act as a deterrent for investors in NSW. 

Wind energy has significant benefits to the people of NSW and I urge the NSW government to ensure its 
new Framework promotes investment in wind energy here in NSW and is finalised in a timely manner. 

Yours faithfully, Brad Williams 2320 
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Kristy Chan

From:

Sent: Thursday, 15 September 2016 7:47 PM

To: DPE PS Wind Energy Mailbox

Subject: Submission on the New Wind Energy Planning Framework

Dear Sir/Madam, 

Thank you for the opportunity to comment on the New Wind Energy Planning Framework. I generally 
support a new Framework that provides greater certainty and guidance on the assessment of wind energy 
projects in NSW. 

With increasing CO2 levels causing warming of the Earth’s atmosphere and oceans, the breakup of ice 
sheets, glacial retreat, sea level rise, and ocean acidification, it is clear that we urgently need improved 
action in NSW to transition away from fossil fuels and increase our investment in renewable energy. 

Wind energy will play an important role in that transition, so it is important that the New Wind Energy 
Planning Framework encourages investors to develop wind energy projects in NSW. 

There are a number of positive aspects to the new Framework including an increased emphasis on 
community engagement and consultation; a shift away from arbitrary, strict buffer zones; and confirmation 
that wind turbines do not cause adverse impacts on health. 

However I am concerned that the new Framework puts too high an emphasis on the visual impacts of wind 
turbines. I do not agree that the visual impacts of wind energy projects are that much more significant than 
other major projects, such as open cut coal mines or high-rise residential buildings, that they warrant a more 
stringent assessment. This could act as a deterrent for investors in NSW. 

Wind energy has significant benefits to the people of NSW and I urge the NSW government to ensure its 
new Framework promotes investment in wind energy here in NSW and is finalised in a timely manner. 

Yours faithfully, GEORGINA UNDERWOOD 2428 
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Kristy Chan

From:

Sent: Thursday, 15 September 2016 7:23 PM

To: DPE PS Wind Energy Mailbox

Subject: Submission on the New Wind Energy Planning Framework

Dear Sir/Madam, 

Thank you for the opportunity to comment on the New Wind Energy Planning Framework. I generally 
support a new Framework that provides greater certainty and guidance on the assessment of wind energy 
projects in NSW. 

With increasing CO2 levels causing warming of the Earth’s atmosphere and oceans, the breakup of ice 
sheets, glacial retreat, sea level rise, and ocean acidification, it is clear that we urgently need improved 
action in NSW to transition away from fossil fuels and increase our investment in renewable energy. 

Wind energy will play an important role in that transition, so it is important that the New Wind Energy 
Planning Framework encourages investors to develop wind energy projects in NSW. 

There are a number of positive aspects to the new Framework including an increased emphasis on 
community engagement and consultation; a shift away from arbitrary, strict buffer zones; and confirmation 
that wind turbines do not cause adverse impacts on health. 

However I am concerned that the new Framework puts too high an emphasis on the visual impacts of wind 
turbines. I do not agree that the visual impacts of wind energy projects are that much more significant than 
other major projects, such as open cut coal mines or high-rise residential buildings, that they warrant a more 
stringent assessment. This could act as a deterrent for investors in NSW. 

Wind energy has significant benefits to the people of NSW and I urge the NSW government to ensure its 
new Framework promotes investment in wind energy here in NSW and is finalised in a timely manner. 

Yours faithfully, tara moon 2448 
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Kristy Chan

From:

Sent: Thursday, 15 September 2016 7:19 PM

To: DPE PS Wind Energy Mailbox

Subject: Submission on the New Wind Energy Planning Framework

Dear Sir/Madam, 

Thank you for the opportunity to comment on the New Wind Energy Planning Framework. I generally 
support a new Framework that provides greater certainty and guidance on the assessment of wind energy 
projects in NSW. 

With increasing CO2 levels causing warming of the Earth’s atmosphere and oceans, the breakup of ice 
sheets, glacial retreat, sea level rise, and ocean acidification, it is clear that we urgently need improved 
action in NSW to transition away from fossil fuels and increase our investment in renewable energy. 

Wind energy will play an important role in that transition, so it is important that the New Wind Energy 
Planning Framework encourages investors to develop wind energy projects in NSW. 

There are a number of positive aspects to the new Framework including an increased emphasis on 
community engagement and consultation; a shift away from arbitrary, strict buffer zones; and confirmation 
that wind turbines do not cause adverse impacts on health. 

However I am concerned that the new Framework puts too high an emphasis on the visual impacts of wind 
turbines. I do not agree that the visual impacts of wind energy projects are that much more significant than 
other major projects, such as open cut coal mines or high-rise residential buildings, that they warrant a more 
stringent assessment. This could act as a deterrent for investors in NSW. 

Wind energy has significant benefits to the people of NSW and I urge the NSW government to ensure its 
new Framework promotes investment in wind energy here in NSW and is finalised in a timely manner. 

Yours faithfully, Von Dekker 2008 

 



1

Kristy Chan

From:

Sent: Thursday, 15 September 2016 7:19 PM

To: DPE PS Wind Energy Mailbox

Subject: Submission on the New Wind Energy Planning Framework

Dear Sir/Madam, 

Thank you for the opportunity to comment on the New Wind Energy Planning Framework. I generally 
support a new Framework that provides greater certainty and guidance on the assessment of wind energy 
projects in NSW. 

With increasing CO2 levels causing warming of the Earth’s atmosphere and oceans, the breakup of ice 
sheets, glacial retreat, sea level rise, and ocean acidification, it is clear that we urgently need improved 
action in NSW to transition away from fossil fuels and increase our investment in renewable energy. 

Wind energy will play an important role in that transition, so it is important that the New Wind Energy 
Planning Framework encourages investors to develop wind energy projects in NSW. 

There are a number of positive aspects to the new Framework including an increased emphasis on 
community engagement and consultation; a shift away from arbitrary, strict buffer zones; and confirmation 
that wind turbines do not cause adverse impacts on health. 

However I am concerned that the new Framework puts too high an emphasis on the visual impacts of wind 
turbines. I do not agree that the visual impacts of wind energy projects are that much more significant than 
other major projects, such as open cut coal mines or high-rise residential buildings, that they warrant a more 
stringent assessment. This could act as a deterrent for investors in NSW. 

Wind energy has significant benefits to the people of NSW and I urge the NSW government to ensure its 
new Framework promotes investment in wind energy here in NSW and is finalised in a timely manner. 

Yours faithfully, Elizabeth Howard 2780 
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Kristy Chan

From:

Sent: Thursday, 15 September 2016 7:10 PM

To: DPE PS Wind Energy Mailbox

Subject: Crookwell Forum

I am a farmer from Crookwell and one of three landholder hosts of the Crookwell 3 wind farm. I live about 8 kilometres from 
the wind turbines at the Gullen Range wind farm and see them every day from my farm. There are numerous small farms in 
this area, particularly between my farm and the Gullen Range wind farm. These farms have been changing ownership over 
time and the wind farm has not had any impact on the prices they have made. If the wind farm companies are encouraged 
to share the benefits of the wind farms with neighbours I think this will actually improve the value of these farms. Even 
though this price rise makes it harder for people like me to buy land next to my farm, I think this is a good thing.  

I notice that the draft planning framework documents suggest that there be further assessment of the cumulative impact of 
wind farms out to 8 kilometres. I think this distance is too much and should be more like 4 kilometres. Please remember that 
most people actually like looking at the turbines! 

The area where I live is very windy and we should be encouraging the development of wind farms here, not discouraging it. 
This is all very fertile land and is farming and grazing land. Wind turbines can assist farmers such as me to become more 
sustainable because they take up virtually no land and the passive income helps me when it stops raining, or it rains too 
much. The more this passive income stream is spread into my area the better off the whole area will be. The planning 
framework should be considering the positive benefits such as these, not just the interruption of someone’s view. 

I attended the forum held in Crookwell and was very disappointed that the opponents to wind farms were given much too 
much freedom in the meeting. I would have liked to ask a question, but there was no time because the facilitator didn’t limit 
these opponents to the 3 minute time. He also allowed them to interrupt and intimidate people who   

didn't agree with their opinions. This is not fair. 
John Blewitt 

 Goulburn, 
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Kristy Chan

From:

Sent: Thursday, 15 September 2016 6:57 PM

To: DPE PS Wind Energy Mailbox

Subject: Don't waste the wind!!!

Dear Sir/Madam, 

Thank you for the opportunity to comment on the New Wind Energy Planning Framework. I generally 
support a new Framework that provides greater certainty and guidance on the assessment of wind energy 
projects in NSW. 

With increasing CO2 levels causing warming of the Earth’s atmosphere and oceans, the breakup of ice 
sheets, glacial retreat, sea level rise, and ocean acidification, it is clear that we urgently need improved 
action in NSW to transition away from fossil fuels and increase our investment in renewable energy. 

Wind energy will play an important role in that transition, so it is important that the New Wind Energy 
Planning Framework encourages investors to develop wind energy projects in NSW. 

There are a number of positive aspects to the new Framework including an increased emphasis on 
community engagement and consultation; a shift away from arbitrary, strict buffer zones; and confirmation 
that wind turbines do not cause adverse impacts on health. 

However I am concerned that the new Framework puts too high an emphasis on the visual impacts of wind 
turbines. I do not agree that the visual impacts of wind energy projects are that much more significant than 
other major projects, such as open cut coal mines or high-rise residential buildings, that they warrant a more 
stringent assessment. This could act as a deterrent for investors in NSW. 

Wind energy has significant benefits to the people of NSW and I urge the NSW government to ensure its 
new Framework promotes investment in wind energy here in NSW and is finalised in a timely manner. 

Yours faithfully, Aileen Jacob 2641 
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Kristy Chan

From:

Sent: Thursday, 15 September 2016 6:48 PM

To: DPE PS Wind Energy Mailbox

Subject: JAMES M CONROY

Dear Sir/Madam, 

Thank you for the opportunity to comment on the New Wind Energy Planning Framework. I generally 
support a new Framework that provides greater certainty and guidance on the assessment of wind energy 
projects in NSW. 

With increasing CO2 levels causing warming of the Earth’s atmosphere and oceans, the breakup of ice 
sheets, glacial retreat, sea level rise, and ocean acidification, it is clear that we urgently need improved 
action in NSW to transition away from fossil fuels and increase our investment in renewable energy. 

Wind energy will play an important role in that transition, so it is important that the New Wind Energy 
Planning Framework encourages investors to develop wind energy projects in NSW. 

There are a number of positive aspects to the new Framework including an increased emphasis on 
community engagement and consultation; a shift away from arbitrary, strict buffer zones; and confirmation 
that wind turbines do not cause adverse impacts on health. 

However I am concerned that the new Framework puts too high an emphasis on the visual impacts of wind 
turbines. I do not agree that the visual impacts of wind energy projects are that much more significant than 
other major projects, such as open cut coal mines or high-rise residential buildings, that they warrant a more 
stringent assessment. This could act as a deterrent for investors in NSW. 

Wind energy has significant benefits to the people of NSW and I urge the NSW government to ensure its 
new Framework promotes investment in wind energy here in NSW and is finalised in a timely manner. 

Yours faithfully, Jamie Conroy 2250 
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Kristy Chan

From:

Sent: Thursday, 15 September 2016 6:45 PM

To: DPE PS Wind Energy Mailbox

Subject: Submission on the New Wind Energy Planning Framework

Dear Sir/Madam, 

Thank you for the opportunity to comment on the New Wind Energy Planning Framework. I generally 
support a new Framework that provides greater certainty and guidance on the assessment of wind energy 
projects in NSW. 

With increasing CO2 levels causing warming of the Earth’s atmosphere and oceans, the breakup of ice 
sheets, glacial retreat, sea level rise, and ocean acidification, it is clear that we urgently need improved 
action in NSW to transition away from fossil fuels and increase our investment in renewable energy. 

Wind energy will play an important role in that transition, so it is important that the New Wind Energy 
Planning Framework encourages investors to develop wind energy projects in NSW. 

There are a number of positive aspects to the new Framework including an increased emphasis on 
community engagement and consultation; a shift away from arbitrary, strict buffer zones; and confirmation 
that wind turbines do not cause adverse impacts on health. 

However I am concerned that the new Framework puts too high an emphasis on the visual impacts of wind 
turbines. I do not agree that the visual impacts of wind energy projects are that much more significant than 
other major projects, such as open cut coal mines or high-rise residential buildings, that they warrant a more 
stringent assessment. This could act as a deterrent for investors in NSW. 

Wind energy has significant benefits to the people of NSW and I urge the NSW government to ensure its 
new Framework promotes investment in wind energy here in NSW and is finalised in a timely manner. 

Yours faithfully, Josie Grenfell 2904 
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Kristy Chan

From:

Sent: Thursday, 15 September 2016 6:44 PM

To: DPE PS Wind Energy Mailbox

Subject: Submission on the New Wind Energy Planning Framework

Dear Sir/Madam, 

Thank you for the opportunity to comment on the New Wind Energy Planning Framework. I generally 
support a new Framework that provides greater certainty and guidance on the assessment of wind energy 
projects in NSW. 

With increasing CO2 levels causing warming of the Earth’s atmosphere and oceans, the breakup of ice 
sheets, glacial retreat, sea level rise, and ocean acidification, it is clear that we urgently need improved 
action in NSW to transition away from fossil fuels and increase our investment in renewable energy. 

Wind energy will play an important role in that transition, so it is important that the New Wind Energy 
Planning Framework encourages investors to develop wind energy projects in NSW. 

There are a number of positive aspects to the new Framework including an increased emphasis on 
community engagement and consultation; a shift away from arbitrary, strict buffer zones; and confirmation 
that wind turbines do not cause adverse impacts on health. 

However I am concerned that the new Framework puts too high an emphasis on the visual impacts of wind 
turbines. I do not agree that the visual impacts of wind energy projects are that much more significant than 
other major projects, such as open cut coal mines or high-rise residential buildings, that they warrant a more 
stringent assessment. This could act as a deterrent for investors in NSW. 

Wind energy has significant benefits to the people of NSW and I urge the NSW government to ensure its 
new Framework promotes investment in wind energy here in NSW and is finalised in a timely manner. 

Yours faithfully, Nell Stetner 4178 
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Kristy Chan

From:

Sent: Thursday, 15 September 2016 6:42 PM

To: DPE PS Wind Energy Mailbox

Subject: Sally-Anne Brown

Dear Sir/Madam, 

Thank you for the opportunity to comment on the New Wind Energy Planning Framework. I generally 
support a new Framework that provides greater certainty and guidance on the assessment of wind energy 
projects in NSW. 

With increasing CO2 levels causing warming of the Earth’s atmosphere and oceans, the breakup of ice 
sheets, glacial retreat, sea level rise, and ocean acidification, it is clear that we urgently need improved 
action in NSW to transition away from fossil fuels and increase our investment in renewable energy. 

Wind energy will play an important role in that transition, so it is important that the New Wind Energy 
Planning Framework encourages investors to develop wind energy projects in NSW. 

There are a number of positive aspects to the new Framework including an increased emphasis on 
community engagement and consultation; a shift away from arbitrary, strict buffer zones; and confirmation 
that wind turbines do not cause adverse impacts on health. 

However I am concerned that the new Framework puts too high an emphasis on the visual impacts of wind 
turbines. I do not agree that the visual impacts of wind energy projects are that much more significant than 
other major projects, such as open cut coal mines or high-rise residential buildings, that they warrant a more 
stringent assessment. This could act as a deterrent for investors in NSW. 

Wind energy has significant benefits to the people of NSW and I urge the NSW government to ensure its 
new Framework promotes investment in wind energy here in NSW and is finalised in a timely manner. 

Yours faithfully, Sally-Anne Brown 2550 
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Kristy Chan

From:

Sent: Thursday, 15 September 2016 6:39 PM

To: DPE PS Wind Energy Mailbox

Subject: Submission on the New Wind Energy Planning Framework

Dear Sir/Madam, 

Thank you for the opportunity to comment on the New Wind Energy Planning Framework. I generally 
support a new Framework that provides greater certainty and guidance on the assessment of wind energy 
projects in NSW. 

With increasing CO2 levels causing warming of the Earth’s atmosphere and oceans, the breakup of ice 
sheets, glacial retreat, sea level rise, and ocean acidification, it is clear that we urgently need improved 
action in NSW to transition away from fossil fuels and increase our investment in renewable energy. 

Wind energy will play an important role in that transition, so it is important that the New Wind Energy 
Planning Framework encourages investors to develop wind energy projects in NSW. 

There are a number of positive aspects to the new Framework including an increased emphasis on 
community engagement and consultation; a shift away from arbitrary, strict buffer zones; and confirmation 
that wind turbines do not cause adverse impacts on health. 

However I am concerned that the new Framework puts too high an emphasis on the visual impacts of wind 
turbines. I do not agree that the visual impacts of wind energy projects are that much more significant than 
other major projects, such as open cut coal mines or high-rise residential buildings, that they warrant a more 
stringent assessment. This could act as a deterrent for investors in NSW. 

Wind energy has significant benefits to the people of NSW and I urge the NSW government to ensure its 
new Framework promotes investment in wind energy here in NSW and is finalised in a timely manner. 

Yours faithfully, Margaret Wallace 2041 

 



1

Kristy Chan

From:

Sent: Thursday, 15 September 2016 6:19 PM

To: DPE PS Wind Energy Mailbox

Subject: Wind is the Future-Support it for Our Kids' Sake!

Dear Sir/Madam, 

Thank you for the opportunity to comment on the New Wind Energy Planning Framework. I generally 
support a new Framework that provides greater certainty and guidance on the assessment of wind energy 
projects in NSW. 

With increasing CO2 levels causing warming of the Earth’s atmosphere and oceans, the breakup of ice 
sheets, glacial retreat, sea level rise, and ocean acidification, it is clear that we urgently need improved 
action in NSW to transition away from fossil fuels and increase our investment in renewable energy. 

Wind energy will play an important role in that transition, so it is important that the New Wind Energy 
Planning Framework encourages investors to develop wind energy projects in NSW. 

There are a number of positive aspects to the new Framework including an increased emphasis on 
community engagement and consultation; a shift away from arbitrary, strict buffer zones; and confirmation 
that wind turbines do not cause adverse impacts on health. 

However I am concerned that the new Framework puts too high an emphasis on the visual impacts of wind 
turbines. I do not agree that the visual impacts of wind energy projects are that much more significant than 
other major projects, such as open cut coal mines or high-rise residential buildings, that they warrant a more 
stringent assessment. This could act as a deterrent for investors in NSW. 

Wind energy has significant benefits to the people of NSW and I urge the NSW government to ensure its 
new Framework promotes investment in wind energy here in NSW and is finalised in a timely manner. 

Yours faithfully, Andrew Fraser 2049 

 



1

Kristy Chan

From:

Sent: Thursday, 15 September 2016 6:09 PM

To: DPE PS Wind Energy Mailbox

Subject: Submission on the New Wind Energy Planning Framework

Dear Sir/Madam, 

Thank you for the opportunity to comment on the New Wind Energy Planning Framework. I generally 
support a new Framework that provides greater certainty and guidance on the assessment of wind energy 
projects in NSW. 

With increasing CO2 levels causing warming of the Earth’s atmosphere and oceans, the breakup of ice 
sheets, glacial retreat, sea level rise, and ocean acidification, it is clear that we urgently need improved 
action in NSW to transition away from fossil fuels and increase our investment in renewable energy. 

Wind energy will play an important role in that transition, so it is important that the New Wind Energy 
Planning Framework encourages investors to develop wind energy projects in NSW. 

There are a number of positive aspects to the new Framework including an increased emphasis on 
community engagement and consultation; a shift away from arbitrary, strict buffer zones; and confirmation 
that wind turbines do not cause adverse impacts on health. 

However I am concerned that the new Framework puts too high an emphasis on the visual impacts of wind 
turbines. I do not agree that the visual impacts of wind energy projects are that much more significant than 
other major projects, such as open cut coal mines or high-rise residential buildings, that they warrant a more 
stringent assessment. This could act as a deterrent for investors in NSW. 

Wind energy has significant benefits to the people of NSW and I urge the NSW government to ensure its 
new Framework promotes investment in wind energy here in NSW and is finalised in a timely manner. 

Yours faithfully, Anne Wilson 2440 

 



1

Kristy Chan

From:

Sent: Thursday, 15 September 2016 6:09 PM

To: DPE PS Wind Energy Mailbox

Subject: Submission on the New Wind Energy Planning Framework

Dear Sir/Madam, 

Thank you for the opportunity to comment on the New Wind Energy Planning Framework. I generally 
support a new Framework that provides greater certainty and guidance on the assessment of wind energy 
projects in NSW. 

With increasing CO2 levels causing warming of the Earth’s atmosphere and oceans, the breakup of ice 
sheets, glacial retreat, sea level rise, and ocean acidification, it is clear that we urgently need improved 
action in NSW to transition away from fossil fuels and increase our investment in renewable energy. 

Wind energy will play an important role in that transition, so it is important that the New Wind Energy 
Planning Framework encourages investors to develop wind energy projects in NSW. 

There are a number of positive aspects to the new Framework including an increased emphasis on 
community engagement and consultation; a shift away from arbitrary, strict buffer zones; and confirmation 
that wind turbines do not cause adverse impacts on health. 

However I am concerned that the new Framework puts too high an emphasis on the visual impacts of wind 
turbines. I do not agree that the visual impacts of wind energy projects are that much more significant than 
other major projects, such as open cut coal mines or high-rise residential buildings, that they warrant a more 
stringent assessment. This could act as a deterrent for investors in NSW. 

Wind energy has significant benefits to the people of NSW and I urge the NSW government to ensure its 
new Framework promotes investment in wind energy here in NSW and is finalised in a timely manner. 

Yours faithfully, Jolyon Bromley 2010 

 



1

Kristy Chan

From:

Sent: Thursday, 15 September 2016 6:00 PM

To: DPE PS Wind Energy Mailbox

Subject: Submission on the New Wind Energy Planning Framework

Dear Sir/Madam, 

Thank you for the opportunity to comment on the New Wind Energy Planning Framework. I generally 
support a new Framework that provides greater certainty and guidance on the assessment of wind energy 
projects in NSW. 

With increasing CO2 levels causing warming of the Earth’s atmosphere and oceans, the breakup of ice 
sheets, glacial retreat, sea level rise, and ocean acidification, it is clear that we urgently need improved 
action in NSW to transition away from fossil fuels and increase our investment in renewable energy. 

Wind energy will play an important role in that transition, so it is important that the New Wind Energy 
Planning Framework encourages investors to develop wind energy projects in NSW. 

There are a number of positive aspects to the new Framework including an increased emphasis on 
community engagement and consultation; a shift away from arbitrary, strict buffer zones; and confirmation 
that wind turbines do not cause adverse impacts on health. 

However I am concerned that the new Framework puts too high an emphasis on the visual impacts of wind 
turbines. I do not agree that the visual impacts of wind energy projects are that much more significant than 
other major projects, such as open cut coal mines or high-rise residential buildings, that they warrant a more 
stringent assessment. This could act as a deterrent for investors in NSW. 

Wind energy has significant benefits to the people of NSW and I urge the NSW government to ensure its 
new Framework promotes investment in wind energy here in NSW and is finalised in a timely manner. 

Yours faithfully, Kate Hutchinson 4036 

 



1

Kristy Chan

From:

Sent: Thursday, 15 September 2016 5:55 PM

To: DPE PS Wind Energy Mailbox

Subject: Submission on the New Wind Energy Planning Framework

Dear Sir/Madam, 

Thank you for the opportunity to comment on the New Wind Energy Planning Framework. I generally 
support a new Framework that provides greater certainty and guidance on the assessment of wind energy 
projects in NSW. 

With increasing CO2 levels causing warming of the Earth’s atmosphere and oceans, the breakup of ice 
sheets, glacial retreat, sea level rise, and ocean acidification, it is clear that we urgently need improved 
action in NSW to transition away from fossil fuels and increase our investment in renewable energy. 

Wind energy will play an important role in that transition, so it is important that the New Wind Energy 
Planning Framework encourages investors to develop wind energy projects in NSW. 

There are a number of positive aspects to the new Framework including an increased emphasis on 
community engagement and consultation; a shift away from arbitrary, strict buffer zones; and confirmation 
that wind turbines do not cause adverse impacts on health. 

However I am concerned that the new Framework puts too high an emphasis on the visual impacts of wind 
turbines. I do not agree that the visual impacts of wind energy projects are that much more significant than 
other major projects, such as open cut coal mines or high-rise residential buildings, that they warrant a more 
stringent assessment. This could act as a deterrent for investors in NSW. 

Wind energy has significant benefits to the people of NSW and I urge the NSW government to ensure its 
new Framework promotes investment in wind energy here in NSW and is finalised in a timely manner. 

Yours faithfully, Georgia Aaron 2570 

 



1

Kristy Chan

From:

Sent: Thursday, 15 September 2016 5:48 PM

To: DPE PS Wind Energy Mailbox

Subject: Submission on the New Wind Energy Planning Framework

Dear Sir/Madam, 

Thank you for the opportunity to comment on the New Wind Energy Planning Framework. I generally 
support a new Framework that provides greater certainty and guidance on the assessment of wind energy 
projects in NSW. 

With increasing CO2 levels causing warming of the Earth’s atmosphere and oceans, the breakup of ice 
sheets, glacial retreat, sea level rise, and ocean acidification, it is clear that we urgently need improved 
action in NSW to transition away from fossil fuels and increase our investment in renewable energy. 

Wind energy will play an important role in that transition, so it is important that the New Wind Energy 
Planning Framework encourages investors to develop wind energy projects in NSW. 

There are a number of positive aspects to the new Framework including an increased emphasis on 
community engagement and consultation; a shift away from arbitrary, strict buffer zones; and confirmation 
that wind turbines do not cause adverse impacts on health. 

However I am concerned that the new Framework puts too high an emphasis on the visual impacts of wind 
turbines. I do not agree that the visual impacts of wind energy projects are that much more significant than 
other major projects, such as open cut coal mines or high-rise residential buildings, that they warrant a more 
stringent assessment. This could act as a deterrent for investors in NSW. 

Wind energy has significant benefits to the people of NSW and I urge the NSW government to ensure its 
new Framework promotes investment in wind energy here in NSW and is finalised in a timely manner. 
Gillian Lord 2074 

 



1

Kristy Chan

From:

Sent: Thursday, 15 September 2016 5:48 PM

To: DPE PS Wind Energy Mailbox

Subject: Submission on the New Wind Energy Planning Framework

Dear Sir/Madam, 

Thank you for the opportunity to comment on the New Wind Energy Planning Framework. I generally 
support a new Framework that provides greater certainty and guidance on the assessment of wind energy 
projects in NSW. 

With increasing CO2 levels causing warming of the Earth’s atmosphere and oceans, the breakup of ice 
sheets, glacial retreat, sea level rise, and ocean acidification, it is clear that we urgently need improved 
action in NSW to transition away from fossil fuels and increase our investment in renewable energy. 

Wind energy will play an important role in that transition, so it is important that the New Wind Energy 
Planning Framework encourages investors to develop wind energy projects in NSW. 

There are a number of positive aspects to the new Framework including an increased emphasis on 
community engagement and consultation; a shift away from arbitrary, strict buffer zones; and confirmation 
that wind turbines do not cause adverse impacts on health. 

However I am concerned that the new Framework puts too high an emphasis on the visual impacts of wind 
turbines. I do not agree that the visual impacts of wind energy projects are that much more significant than 
other major projects, such as open cut coal mines or high-rise residential buildings, that they warrant a more 
stringent assessment. This could act as a deterrent for investors in NSW. 

Wind energy has significant benefits to the people of NSW and I urge the NSW government to ensure its 
new Framework promotes investment in wind energy here in NSW and is finalised in a timely manner. 

Yours faithfully, Kel Eggins 2077 

 



1

Kristy Chan

From:

Sent: Thursday, 15 September 2016 5:44 PM

To: DPE PS Wind Energy Mailbox

Subject: Submission on the New Wind Energy Planning Framework

Dear Sir/Madam, 

Thank you for the opportunity to comment on the New Wind Energy Planning Framework. I generally 
support a new Framework that provides greater certainty and guidance on the assessment of wind energy 
projects in NSW. 

With increasing CO2 levels causing warming of the Earth’s atmosphere and oceans, the breakup of ice 
sheets, glacial retreat, sea level rise, and ocean acidification, it is clear that we urgently need improved 
action in NSW to transition away from fossil fuels and increase our investment in renewable energy. 

Wind energy will play an important role in that transition, so it is important that the New Wind Energy 
Planning Framework encourages investors to develop wind energy projects in NSW. 

There are a number of positive aspects to the new Framework including an increased emphasis on 
community engagement and consultation; a shift away from arbitrary, strict buffer zones; and confirmation 
that wind turbines do not cause adverse impacts on health. 

However I am concerned that the new Framework puts too high an emphasis on the visual impacts of wind 
turbines. I do not agree that the visual impacts of wind energy projects are that much more significant than 
other major projects, such as open cut coal mines or high-rise residential buildings, that they warrant a more 
stringent assessment. This could act as a deterrent for investors in NSW. 

Wind energy has significant benefits to the people of NSW and I urge the NSW government to ensure its 
new Framework promotes investment in wind energy here in NSW and is finalised in a timely manner. 

Yours faithfully, Sandra Meldrum 2085 

 



1

Kristy Chan

From:

Sent: Thursday, 15 September 2016 5:43 PM

To: DPE PS Wind Energy Mailbox

Subject: Submission on the New Wind Energy Planning Framework

Dear Sir/Madam, 

Thank you for the opportunity to comment on the New Wind Energy Planning Framework. I generally 
support a new Framework that provides greater certainty and guidance on the assessment of wind energy 
projects in NSW. 

With increasing CO2 levels causing warming of the Earth’s atmosphere and oceans, the breakup of ice 
sheets, glacial retreat, sea level rise, and ocean acidification, it is clear that we urgently need improved 
action in NSW to transition away from fossil fuels and increase our investment in renewable energy. 

Wind energy will play an important role in that transition, so it is important that the New Wind Energy 
Planning Framework encourages investors to develop wind energy projects in NSW. 

There are a number of positive aspects to the new Framework including an increased emphasis on 
community engagement and consultation; a shift away from arbitrary, strict buffer zones; and confirmation 
that wind turbines do not cause adverse impacts on health. 

However I am concerned that the new Framework puts too high an emphasis on the visual impacts of wind 
turbines. I do not agree that the visual impacts of wind energy projects are that much more significant than 
other major projects, such as open cut coal mines or high-rise residential buildings, that they warrant a more 
stringent assessment. This could act as a deterrent for investors in NSW. 

Wind energy has significant benefits to the people of NSW and I urge the NSW government to ensure its 
new Framework promotes investment in wind energy here in NSW and is finalised in a timely manner. 

Yours faithfully, Bruce Meldrum 2085 
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Kristy Chan

From:

Sent: Thursday, 15 September 2016 5:32 PM

To: DPE PS Wind Energy Mailbox

Subject: Submission on the New Wind Energy Planning Framework

Dear Sir/Madam, 

Thank you for the opportunity to comment on the New Wind Energy Planning Framework. I generally 
support a new Framework that provides greater certainty and guidance on the assessment of wind energy 
projects in NSW. 

With increasing CO2 levels causing warming of the Earth’s atmosphere and oceans, the breakup of ice 
sheets, glacial retreat, sea level rise, and ocean acidification, it is clear that we urgently need improved 
action in NSW to transition away from fossil fuels and increase our investment in renewable energy. 

Wind energy will play an important role in that transition, so it is important that the New Wind Energy 
Planning Framework encourages investors to develop wind energy projects in NSW. 

There are a number of positive aspects to the new Framework including an increased emphasis on 
community engagement and consultation; a shift away from arbitrary, strict buffer zones; and confirmation 
that wind turbines do not cause adverse impacts on health. 

However I am concerned that the new Framework puts too high an emphasis on the visual impacts of wind 
turbines. I do not agree that the visual impacts of wind energy projects are that much more significant than 
other major projects, such as open cut coal mines or high-rise residential buildings, that they warrant a more 
stringent assessment. This could act as a deterrent for investors in NSW. 

Wind energy has significant benefits to the people of NSW and I urge the NSW government to ensure its 
new Framework promotes investment in wind energy here in NSW and is finalised in a timely manner. 

Yours faithfully, michael lyond 2444 
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Kristy Chan

From:

Sent: Thursday, 15 September 2016 5:32 PM

To: DPE PS Wind Energy Mailbox

Subject: Submission on the New Wind Energy Planning Framework

Dear Sir/Madam, 

Thank you for the opportunity to comment on the New Wind Energy Planning Framework. I generally 
support a new Framework that provides greater certainty and guidance on the assessment of wind energy 
projects in NSW. 

With increasing CO2 levels causing warming of the Earth’s atmosphere and oceans, the breakup of ice 
sheets, glacial retreat, sea level rise, and ocean acidification, it is clear that we urgently need improved 
action in NSW to transition away from fossil fuels and increase our investment in renewable energy. 

Wind energy will play an important role in that transition, so it is important that the New Wind Energy 
Planning Framework encourages investors to develop wind energy projects in NSW. 

There are a number of positive aspects to the new Framework including an increased emphasis on 
community engagement and consultation; a shift away from arbitrary, strict buffer zones; and confirmation 
that wind turbines do not cause adverse impacts on health. 

However I am concerned that the new Framework puts too high an emphasis on the visual impacts of wind 
turbines. I do not agree that the visual impacts of wind energy projects are that much more significant than 
other major projects, such as open cut coal mines or high-rise residential buildings, that they warrant a more 
stringent assessment. This could act as a deterrent for investors in NSW. 

Wind energy has significant benefits to the people of NSW and I urge the NSW government to ensure its 
new Framework promotes investment in wind energy here in NSW and is finalised in a timely manner. 

Yours faithfully, JuliaJuliaTierney Tierney 2095 
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Kristy Chan

From:

Sent: Thursday, 15 September 2016 5:21 PM

To: DPE PS Wind Energy Mailbox

Subject: Submission on the New Wind Energy Planning Framework

Dear Sir/Madam, 

Thank you for the opportunity to comment on the New Wind Energy Planning Framework. Greater 
certainty and guidance on the assessment of wind energy projects in NSW is much needed. 

With increasing CO2 levels causing warming of the Earth’s atmosphere and oceans, the breakup of ice 
sheets, glacial retreat, sea level rise, and ocean acidification, it is clear that we urgently need improved 
action in NSW to transition away from fossil fuels and increase our investment in renewable energy. 

Wind is a valuable renewable source of energy and it will play an important role in that transition. We need 
to encourage investment in wind projects, so it is important that the New Wind Energy Planning 
Framework, while providing suitable controls on development does not needlessly discourage investors. 

There are a number of positive aspects to the new Framework including an increased emphasis on 
community engagement and consultation; a shift away from arbitrary, strict buffer zones; and confirmation 
that wind turbines do not cause adverse impacts on health. 

However I am concerned that the new Framework puts too high an emphasis on the visual impacts of wind 
turbines. Generally, new industrial or technological forms have a different and arguably “unnatural” 
appearance to some: but this is true of open cut coal mines, high-rise residential buildings or even farm 
outbuildings, and many other types of project. 

Wind-powered grain-milling devices (windmills) of earlier times are not unlike modern wind turbines in 
that respect, but have come to be regarded not as eyesores but as iconic features of the landscape in some 
parts of Britain and Europe. 

Wind energy has significant benefits to the people of NSW and I urge the NSW government to ensure its 
new Framework promotes investment in wind energy here in NSW and is finalised in a timely manner. 

Yours faithfully, Dominic Case NSW 2041 

 



1

Kristy Chan

From:

Sent: Thursday, 15 September 2016 5:18 PM

To: DPE PS Wind Energy Mailbox

Subject: Submission on the New Wind Energy Planning Framework

Dear Sir/Madam, 

Thank you for the opportunity to comment on the New Wind Energy Planning Framework. I generally 
support a new Framework that provides greater certainty and guidance on the assessment of wind energy 
projects in NSW. 

With increasing CO2 levels causing warming of the Earth’s atmosphere and oceans, the breakup of ice 
sheets, glacial retreat, sea level rise, and ocean acidification, it is clear that we urgently need improved 
action in NSW to transition away from fossil fuels and increase our investment in renewable energy. 

Wind energy will play an important role in that transition, so it is important that the New Wind Energy 
Planning Framework encourages investors to develop wind energy projects in NSW. 

There are a number of positive aspects to the new Framework including an increased emphasis on 
community engagement and consultation; a shift away from arbitrary, strict buffer zones; and confirmation 
that wind turbines do not cause adverse impacts on health. 

However I am concerned that the new Framework puts too high an emphasis on the visual impacts of wind 
turbines. I do not agree that the visual impacts of wind energy projects are that much more significant than 
other major projects, such as open cut coal mines or high-rise residential buildings, that they warrant a more 
stringent assessment. This could act as a deterrent for investors in NSW. 

Wind energy has significant benefits to the people of NSW and I urge the NSW government to ensure its 
new Framework promotes investment in wind energy here in NSW and is finalised in a timely manner. 

Yours faithfully, {Kathryn{Khamsone} 2446 
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Kristy Chan

From:

Sent: Thursday, 15 September 2016 5:14 PM

To: DPE PS Wind Energy Mailbox

Subject: Submission on the New Wind Energy Planning Framework

Dear Sir/Madam, 

Thank you for the opportunity to comment on the New Wind Energy Planning Framework. I generally 
support a new Framework that provides greater certainty and guidance on the assessment of wind energy 
projects in NSW. 

With increasing CO2 levels causing warming of the Earth’s atmosphere and oceans, the breakup of ice 
sheets, glacial retreat, sea level rise, and ocean acidification, it is clear that we urgently need improved 
action in NSW to transition away from fossil fuels and increase our investment in renewable energy. 

Wind energy will play an important role in that transition, so it is important that the New Wind Energy 
Planning Framework encourages investors to develop wind energy projects in NSW. 

There are a number of positive aspects to the new Framework including an increased emphasis on 
community engagement and consultation; a shift away from arbitrary, strict buffer zones; and confirmation 
that wind turbines do not cause adverse impacts on health. 

However I am concerned that the new Framework puts too high an emphasis on the visual impacts of wind 
turbines. I do not agree that the visual impacts of wind energy projects are that much more significant than 
other major projects, such as open cut coal mines or high-rise residential buildings, that they warrant a more 
stringent assessment. This could act as a deterrent for investors in NSW. 

Wind energy has significant benefits to the people of NSW and I urge the NSW government to ensure its 
new Framework promotes investment in wind energy here in NSW and is finalised in a timely manner. 

Yours faithfully, Margie Figtree 2088 
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Kristy Chan

From:

Sent: Thursday, 15 September 2016 5:12 PM

To: DPE PS Wind Energy Mailbox

Subject: New Wind Energy Planning Framework

Dear Sir/Madam, 

Thank you for the opportunity to comment on the New Wind Energy Planning Framework. I generally 
support a new Framework that provides greater certainty and guidance on the assessment of wind energy 
projects in NSW. 

With increasing CO2 levels causing warming of the Earth’s atmosphere and oceans, the breakup of ice 
sheets, glacial retreat, sea level rise, and ocean acidification, it is clear that we urgently need improved 
action in NSW to transition away from fossil fuels and increase our investment in renewable energy. 

Wind energy will play an important role in that transition, so it is important that the New Wind Energy 
Planning Framework encourages investors to develop wind energy projects in NSW. 

There are a number of positive aspects to the new Framework including an increased emphasis on 
community engagement and consultation; a shift away from arbitrary, strict buffer zones; and confirmation 
that wind turbines do not cause adverse impacts on health. 

However I am concerned that the new Framework puts too high an emphasis on the visual impacts of wind 
turbines. I do not agree that the visual impacts of wind energy projects are that much more significant than 
other major projects, such as open cut coal mines or high-rise residential buildings, that they warrant a more 
stringent assessment. This could act as a deterrent for investors in NSW. 

Wind energy has significant benefits to the people of NSW and I urge the NSW government to ensure its 
new Framework promotes investment in wind energy here in NSW and is finalised in a timely manner. 

Yours faithfully, Irena Majurdic 600 
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Kristy Chan

From:

Sent: Thursday, 15 September 2016 5:09 PM

To: DPE PS Wind Energy Mailbox

Subject: Submission on the New Wind Energy Planning Framework

Dear Sir/Madam, 

Thank you for the opportunity to comment on the New Wind Energy Planning Framework. I generally 
support a new Framework that provides greater certainty and guidance on the assessment of wind energy 
projects in NSW. 

With increasing CO2 levels causing warming of the Earth’s atmosphere and oceans, the breakup of ice 
sheets, glacial retreat, sea level rise, and ocean acidification, it is clear that we urgently need improved 
action in NSW to transition away from fossil fuels and increase our investment in renewable energy. 

Wind energy will play an important role in that transition, so it is important that the New Wind Energy 
Planning Framework encourages investors to develop wind energy projects in NSW. 

There are a number of positive aspects to the new Framework including an increased emphasis on 
community engagement and consultation; a shift away from arbitrary, strict buffer zones; and confirmation 
that wind turbines do not cause adverse impacts on health. 

However I am concerned that the new Framework puts too high an emphasis on the visual impacts of wind 
turbines. I do not agree that the visual impacts of wind energy projects are that much more significant than 
other major projects, such as open cut coal mines or high-rise residential buildings, that they warrant a more 
stringent assessment. This could act as a deterrent for investors in NSW. 

Wind energy has significant benefits to the people of NSW and I urge the NSW government to ensure its 
new Framework promotes investment in wind energy here in NSW and is finalised in a timely manner. 

Yours faithfully, Jamie Payne 2193 
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Kristy Chan

From:

Sent: Thursday, 15 September 2016 5:06 PM

To: DPE PS Wind Energy Mailbox

Subject: Submission on the New Wind Energy Planning Framework

Dear Sir/Madam, 

Thank you for the opportunity to comment on the New Wind Energy Planning Framework. I generally 
support a new Framework that provides greater certainty and guidance on the assessment of wind energy 
projects in NSW. 

With increasing CO2 levels causing warming of the Earth’s atmosphere and oceans, the breakup of ice 
sheets, glacial retreat, sea level rise, and ocean acidification, it is clear that we urgently need improved 
action in NSW to transition away from fossil fuels and increase our investment in renewable energy. 

Wind energy will play an important role in that transition, so it is important that the New Wind Energy 
Planning Framework encourages investors to develop wind energy projects in NSW. 

There are a number of positive aspects to the new Framework including an increased emphasis on 
community engagement and consultation; a shift away from arbitrary, strict buffer zones; and confirmation 
that wind turbines do not cause adverse impacts on health. 

However I am concerned that the new Framework puts too high an emphasis on the visual impacts of wind 
turbines. I do not agree that the visual impacts of wind energy projects are that much more significant than 
other major projects, such as open cut coal mines or high-rise residential buildings, that they warrant a more 
stringent assessment. This could act as a deterrent for investors in NSW. 

Wind energy has significant benefits to the people of NSW and I urge the NSW government to ensure its 
new Framework promotes investment in wind energy here in NSW and is finalised in a timely manner. 

Yours faithfully, Kimberly Maute 2516 
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Kristy Chan

From:

Sent: Thursday, 15 September 2016 5:06 PM

To: DPE PS Wind Energy Mailbox

Subject: Margaret Hinchey

Dear Sir/Madam, 

Thank you for the opportunity to comment on the New Wind Energy Planning Framework. I generally 
support a new Framework that provides greater certainty and guidance on the assessment of wind energy 
projects in NSW. 

With increasing CO2 levels causing warming of the Earth’s atmosphere and oceans, the breakup of ice 
sheets, glacial retreat, sea level rise, and ocean acidification, it is clear that we urgently need improved 
action in NSW to transition away from fossil fuels and increase our investment in renewable energy. 

Wind energy will play an important role in that transition, so it is important that the New Wind Energy 
Planning Framework encourages investors to develop wind energy projects in NSW. 

There are a number of positive aspects to the new Framework including an increased emphasis on 
community engagement and consultation; a shift away from arbitrary, strict buffer zones; and confirmation 
that wind turbines do not cause adverse impacts on health. 

However I am concerned that the new Framework puts too high an emphasis on the visual impacts of wind 
turbines. I do not agree that the visual impacts of wind energy projects are that much more significant than 
other major projects, such as open cut coal mines or high-rise residential buildings, that they warrant a more 
stringent assessment. This could act as a deterrent for investors in NSW. 

Wind energy has significant benefits to the people of NSW and I urge the NSW government to ensure its 
new Framework promotes investment in wind energy here in NSW and is finalised in a timely manner. 

Yours faithfully, Margaret Hinchey 2117 
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Kristy Chan

From:

Sent: Thursday, 15 September 2016 5:02 PM

To: DPE PS Wind Energy Mailbox

Subject:

Dear Sir/Madam, 

Thank you for the opportunity to comment on the New Wind Energy Planning Framework. I generally 
support a new Framework that provides greater certainty and guidance on the assessment of wind energy 
projects in NSW. 

With increasing CO2 levels causing warming of the Earth’s atmosphere and oceans, the breakup of ice 
sheets, glacial retreat, sea level rise, and ocean acidification, it is clear that we urgently need improved 
action in NSW to transition away from fossil fuels and increase our investment in renewable energy. 

Wind energy will play an important role in that transition, so it is important that the New Wind Energy 
Planning Framework encourages investors to develop wind energy projects in NSW. 

There are a number of positive aspects to the new Framework including an increased emphasis on 
community engagement and consultation; a shift away from arbitrary, strict buffer zones; and confirmation 
that wind turbines do not cause adverse impacts on health. 

However I am concerned that the new Framework puts too high an emphasis on the visual impacts of wind 
turbines. I do not agree that the visual impacts of wind energy projects are that much more significant than 
other major projects, such as open cut coal mines or high-rise residential buildings, that they warrant a more 
stringent assessment. This could act as a deterrent for investors in NSW. 

Wind energy has significant benefits to the people of NSW and I urge the NSW government to ensure its 
new Framework promotes investment in wind energy here in NSW and is finalised in a timely manner. 

Yours faithfully, Donald Ashton 4213 
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Kristy Chan

From:

Sent: Thursday, 15 September 2016 5:01 PM

To: DPE PS Wind Energy Mailbox

Subject: Submission on the New Wind Energy Planning Framework

Dear Sir/Madam, 

Thank you for the opportunity to comment on the New Wind Energy Planning Framework. I generally 
support a new Framework that provides greater certainty and guidance on the assessment of wind energy 
projects in NSW. 

With increasing CO2 levels causing warming of the Earth’s atmosphere and oceans, sea level rise, ocean 
acidification, and so on, we urgently need improved action in NSW to move away from fossil fuels and 
increase our investment in renewable energy. 

Wind energy will play an important role in that transition, so it is important that the New Wind Energy 
Planning Framework encourages investors to develop wind energy projects in NSW. 

There are a number of positive aspects to the new Framework including an increased emphasis on 
community engagement and consultation; a shift away from arbitrary, strict buffer zones; and confirmation 
that wind turbines do not cause adverse impacts on health. 

However I am concerned that the new Framework puts too high an emphasis on the visual impacts of wind 
turbines. I do not agree that the visual impacts of wind energy projects are that much more significant than 
other major projects, such as open cut coal mines or high-rise residential buildings, that they warrant a more 
stringent assessment. This could act as a deterrent for investors in NSW. 

Those who live near coal mines can tell you about visual impacts. Yes, you drive past a revegetated bank 
near the roadside but behind that ‘screen’ the scars often remain. Flying over often gives a very different 
‘visual impact’. 

Wind energy has significant benefits to the people of NSW and I urge the NSW government to ensure its 
new Framework promotes investment in wind energy here in NSW and is finalised in a timely manner. 

Yours faithfully, David Curtin 2745 
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Kristy Chan

From:

Sent: Thursday, 15 September 2016 4:59 PM

To: DPE PS Wind Energy Mailbox

Subject: wind energy

Dear Sir/Madam, 

Thank you for the opportunity to comment on the New Wind Energy Planning Framework. I generally 
support a new Framework that provides greater certainty and guidance on the assessment of wind energy 
projects in NSW. 

With increasing CO2 levels causing warming of the Earth’s atmosphere and oceans, the breakup of ice 
sheets, glacial retreat, sea level rise, and ocean acidification, it is clear that we urgently need improved 
action in NSW to transition away from fossil fuels and increase our investment in renewable energy. 

Wind energy will play an important role in that transition, so it is important that the New Wind Energy 
Planning Framework encourages investors to develop wind energy projects in NSW. 

There are a number of positive aspects to the new Framework including an increased emphasis on 
community engagement and consultation; a shift away from arbitrary, strict buffer zones; and confirmation 
that wind turbines do not cause adverse impacts on health. 

However I am concerned that the new Framework puts too high an emphasis on the visual impacts of wind 
turbines. I do not agree that the visual impacts of wind energy projects are that much more significant than 
other major projects, such as open cut coal mines or high-rise residential buildings, that they warrant a more 
stringent assessment. This could act as a deterrent for investors in NSW. 

Wind energy has significant benefits to the people of NSW and I urge the NSW government to ensure its 
new Framework promotes investment in wind energy here in NSW and is finalised in a timely manner. 

Yours faithfully, Ernst Brinkmann 4560 
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Kristy Chan

From:

Sent: Thursday, 15 September 2016 4:59 PM

To: DPE PS Wind Energy Mailbox

Subject: Virginia Thomas

Dear Sir/Madam, 

Thank you for the opportunity to comment on the New Wind Energy Planning Framework. I generally 
support a new Framework that provides greater certainty and guidance on the assessment of wind energy 
projects in NSW. 

With increasing CO2 levels causing warming of the Earth’s atmosphere and oceans, the breakup of ice 
sheets, glacial retreat, sea level rise, and ocean acidification, it is clear that we urgently need improved 
action in NSW to transition away from fossil fuels and increase our investment in renewable energy. 

Wind energy will play an important role in that transition, so it is important that the New Wind Energy 
Planning Framework encourages investors to develop wind energy projects in NSW. 

There are a number of positive aspects to the new Framework including an increased emphasis on 
community engagement and consultation; a shift away from arbitrary, strict buffer zones; and confirmation 
that wind turbines do not cause adverse impacts on health. 

However I am concerned that the new Framework puts too high an emphasis on the visual impacts of wind 
turbines. I do not agree that the visual impacts of wind energy projects are that much more significant than 
other major projects, such as open cut coal mines or high-rise residential buildings, that they warrant a more 
stringent assessment. I Live in the Hunter Valley in NSW and can attest to the very real visual problems 
with coal mines. Wind farms are positively beautiful in comparison. This could act as a deterrent for 
investors in NSW. 

Wind energy has significant benefits to the people of NSW and I urge the NSW government to ensure its 
new Framework promotes investment in wind energy here in NSW and is finalised in a timely manner. 

Yours faithfully, Virginia Thomas 2330. 
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Kristy Chan

From:

Sent: Thursday, 15 September 2016 4:58 PM

To: DPE PS Wind Energy Mailbox

Subject: Submission on the New Wind Energy Planning Framework

Dear Sir/Madam, 

Thank you for the opportunity to comment on the New Wind Energy Planning Framework. I generally 
support a new Framework that provides greater certainty and guidance on the assessment of wind energy 
projects in NSW. 

With increasing CO2 levels causing warming of the Earth’s atmosphere and oceans, the breakup of ice 
sheets, glacial retreat, sea level rise, and ocean acidification, it is clear that we urgently need improved 
action in NSW to transition away from fossil fuels and increase our investment in renewable energy. 

Wind energy will play an important role in that transition, so it is important that the New Wind Energy 
Planning Framework encourages investors to develop wind energy projects in NSW. 

There are a number of positive aspects to the new Framework including an increased emphasis on 
community engagement and consultation; a shift away from arbitrary, strict buffer zones; and confirmation 
that wind turbines do not cause adverse impacts on health. 

However I am concerned that the new Framework puts too high an emphasis on the visual impacts of wind 
turbines. I do not agree that the visual impacts of wind energy projects are that much more significant than 
other major projects, such as open cut coal mines or high-rise residential buildings, that they warrant a more 
stringent assessment. This could act as a deterrent for investors in NSW. 

Wind energy has significant benefits to the people of NSW and I urge the NSW government to ensure its 
new Framework promotes investment in wind energy here in NSW and is finalised in a timely manner. 

Yours faithfully, Robert O'Connor 2508 
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Kristy Chan

From:

Sent: Thursday, 15 September 2016 4:51 PM

To: DPE PS Wind Energy Mailbox

Subject: Callum Nicholson

Dear Sir/Madam, 

Thank you for the opportunity to comment on the New Wind Energy Planning Framework. I generally 
support a new Framework that provides greater certainty and guidance on the assessment of wind energy 
projects in NSW. 

With increasing CO2 levels causing warming of the Earth’s atmosphere and oceans, the breakup of ice 
sheets, glacial retreat, sea level rise, and ocean acidification, it is clear that we urgently need improved 
action in NSW to transition away from fossil fuels and increase our investment in renewable energy. 

Wind energy will play an important role in that transition, so it is important that the New Wind Energy 
Planning Framework encourages investors to develop wind energy projects in NSW. 

There are a number of positive aspects to the new Framework including an increased emphasis on 
community engagement and consultation; a shift away from arbitrary, strict buffer zones; and confirmation 
that wind turbines do not cause adverse impacts on health. 

However I am concerned that the new Framework puts too high an emphasis on the visual impacts of wind 
turbines. I do not agree that the visual impacts of wind energy projects are that much more significant than 
other major projects, such as open cut coal mines or high-rise residential buildings, that they warrant a more 
stringent assessment. This could act as a deterrent for investors in NSW. 

Wind energy has significant benefits to the people of NSW and I urge the NSW government to ensure its 
new Framework promotes investment in wind energy here in NSW and is finalised in a timely manner. 

Yours faithfully, Callum Nicholson 3109 
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Kristy Chan

From:

Sent: Thursday, 15 September 2016 4:31 PM

To: DPE PS Wind Energy Mailbox

Subject: Jenny Skillen

Dear Sir/Madam, 

Thank you for the opportunity to comment on the New Wind Energy Planning Framework. I generally 
support a new Framework that provides greater certainty and guidance on the assessment of wind energy 
projects in NSW. 

With increasing CO2 levels causing warming of the Earth’s atmosphere and oceans, the breakup of ice 
sheets, glacial retreat, sea level rise, and ocean acidification, it is clear that we urgently need improved 
action in NSW to transition away from fossil fuels and increase our investment in renewable energy. 

Wind energy will play an important role in that transition, so it is important that the New Wind Energy 
Planning Framework encourages investors to develop wind energy projects in NSW. 

There are a number of positive aspects to the new Framework including an increased emphasis on 
community engagement and consultation; a shift away from arbitrary, strict buffer zones; and confirmation 
that wind turbines do not cause adverse impacts on health. 

However I am concerned that the new Framework puts too high an emphasis on the visual impacts of wind 
turbines. I do not agree that the visual impacts of wind energy projects are that much more significant than 
other major projects, such as open cut coal mines or high-rise residential buildings, that they warrant a more 
stringent assessment. This could act as a deterrent for investors in NSW. 

Wind energy has significant benefits to the people of NSW and I urge the NSW government to ensure its 
new Framework promotes investment in wind energy here in NSW and is finalised in a timely manner. 

Yours faithfully, Jenny Skillen 2454 
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Caleb Ball

From:
Sent: Thursday, 15 September 2016 1:00 PM
To: DPE PS Wind Energy Mailbox
Subject: HELP SAVE THE PLANET FOR OUR GRANDCHILDREN      Submission on the New 

Wind Energy Planning Framework

Dear Sir/Madam, 

Thank you for the opportunity to comment on the New Wind Energy Planning Framework. I generally 
support a new Framework that provides greater certainty and guidance on the assessment of wind energy 
projects in NSW. 

With increasing CO2 levels causing warming of the Earth’s atmosphere and oceans, the breakup of ice 
sheets, glacial retreat, sea level rise, and ocean acidification, it is clear that we urgently need improved 
action in NSW to transition away from fossil fuels and increase our investment in renewable energy. 

Wind energy will play an important role in that transition, so it is important that the New Wind Energy 
Planning Framework encourages investors to develop wind energy projects in NSW. 

There are a number of positive aspects to the new Framework including an increased emphasis on 
community engagement and consultation; a shift away from arbitrary, strict buffer zones; and confirmation 
that wind turbines do not cause adverse impacts on health. 

However I am concerned that the new Framework puts too high an emphasis on the visual impacts of wind 
turbines. I do not agree that the visual impacts of wind energy projects are that much more significant than 
other major projects, such as open cut coal mines or high-rise residential buildings, that they warrant a more 
stringent assessment. This could act as a deterrent for investors in NSW. 

Wind energy has significant benefits to the people of NSW and I urge the NSW government to ensure its 
new Framework promotes investment in wind energy here in NSW and is finalised in a timely manner. 

Yours faithfully, PETER IRELAND 2264 
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Caleb Ball

From:
Sent: Thursday, 15 September 2016 1:06 PM
To: DPE PS Wind Energy Mailbox
Subject: Submission on the New Wind Energy Planning Framework

Dear Sir/Madam, 

I'd rather look at a wind farm than an open-cut coal mine or CSG field. While I generally support the 
positive aspects of this Framework, please reduce the emphasis on visual impact of wind farming as we 
need to encourage investors in this field. 

With increasing CO2 levels causing warming of the Earth’s atmosphere and oceans, the breakup of ice 
sheets, glacial retreat, sea level rise, and ocean acidification, it is clear that we urgently need improved 
action in NSW to transition away from fossil fuels and increase our investment in renewable energy. 

Wind energy will play an important role in that transition, so it is important that the New Wind Energy 
Planning Framework encourages investors to develop wind energy projects in NSW. 

There are a number of positive aspects to the new Framework including an increased emphasis on 
community engagement and consultation; a shift away from arbitrary, strict buffer zones; and confirmation 
that wind turbines do not cause adverse impacts on health. 

However I am concerned that the new Framework puts too high an emphasis on the visual impacts of wind 
turbines. I do not agree that the visual impacts of wind energy projects are that much more significant than 
other major projects, such as open cut coal mines or high-rise residential buildings, that they warrant a more 
stringent assessment. This could act as a deterrent for investors in NSW. 

Wind energy has significant benefits to the people of NSW and I urge the NSW government to ensure its 
new Framework promotes investment in wind energy here in NSW and is finalised in a timely manner. 

Yours faithfully, Meg Rani Carvosso 2251 
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Caleb Ball

From:
Sent: Thursday, 15 September 2016 1:08 PM
To: DPE PS Wind Energy Mailbox
Subject: Submission on the New Wind Energy Planning Framework

Dear Sir/Madam, 

I am grateful for the opportunity to comment on the New Wind Energy Planning Framework. I generally 
support a new Framework that provides greater certainty and guidance on the assessment of wind energy 
projects in NSW. 

With increasing CO2 levels causing warming of the Earth’s atmosphere and oceans, the breakup of ice 
sheets, glacial retreat, sea level rise, and ocean acidification, it is clear that we urgently need improved 
action in NSW to transition away from fossil fuels and increase our investment in renewable energy. 

Wind energy will play an important role in that transition, so it is important that the New Wind Energy 
Planning Framework encourages investors to develop wind energy projects in NSW. 

There are a number of positive aspects to the new Framework including an increased emphasis on 
community engagement and consultation; a shift away from arbitrary, strict buffer zones; and confirmation 
that wind turbines do not cause adverse impacts on health. 

However I am very concerned that the new Framework puts too high an emphasis on the visual impacts of 
wind turbines. I do not agree that the visual impacts of wind energy projects are that much more significant 
than other major projects, such as open cut coal mines or high-rise residential buildings, that they warrant a 
more stringent assessment. This could act as a deterrent for investors in NSW. 

Wind energy has significant benefits to the people of NSW and I urge the NSW government to ensure its 
new Framework promotes investment in wind energy here in NSW and is finalised in a timely manner. 

Yours faithfully, Kim Zegenhagen, , Rozelle, NSW, 2039  
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Caleb Ball

From:
Sent: Thursday, 15 September 2016 1:19 PM
To: DPE PS Wind Energy Mailbox
Subject: Please consider twhat windpower has to offer!

Dear Sir/Madam, 

Thank you for the opportunity to comment on the New Wind Energy Planning Framework. I generally 
support a new Framework that provides greater certainty and guidance on the assessment of wind energy 
projects in NSW. 

With increasing CO2 levels causing warming of the Earth’s atmosphere and oceans, the breakup of ice 
sheets, glacial retreat, sea level rise, and ocean acidification, it is clear that we urgently need improved 
action in NSW to transition away from fossil fuels and increase our investment in renewable energy. 

Wind energy will play an important role in that transition, so it is important that the New Wind Energy 
Planning Framework encourages investors to develop wind energy projects in NSW. 

There are a number of positive aspects to the new Framework including an increased emphasis on 
community engagement and consultation; a shift away from arbitrary, strict buffer zones; and confirmation 
that wind turbines do not cause adverse impacts on health. 

However I am concerned that the new Framework puts too high an emphasis on the visual impacts of wind 
turbines. I do not agree that the visual impacts of wind energy projects are that much more significant than 
other major projects, such as open cut coal mines or high-rise residential buildings, that they warrant a more 
stringent assessment. This could act as a deterrent for investors in NSW. 

Wind energy has significant benefits to the people of NSW and I urge the NSW government to ensure its 
new Framework promotes investment in wind energy here in NSW and is finalised in a timely manner. 

Yours faithfully, Anne wale 2041 
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Caleb Ball

From:
Sent: Thursday, 15 September 2016 1:26 PM
To: DPE PS Wind Energy Mailbox
Subject: Submission on the New Wind Energy Planning Framework

Dear Sir/Madam, 

Thank you for the opportunity to comment on the New Wind Energy Planning Framework. I generally 
support a new Framework that provides greater certainty and guidance on the assessment of wind energy 
projects in NSW. 

With increasing CO2 levels causing warming of the Earth’s atmosphere and oceans, the breakup of ice 
sheets, glacial retreat, sea level rise, and ocean acidification, it is clear that we urgently need improved 
action in NSW to transition away from fossil fuels and increase our investment in renewable energy. 

Wind energy will play an important role in that transition, so it is important that the New Wind Energy 
Planning Framework encourages investors to develop wind energy projects in NSW. 

There are a number of positive aspects to the new Framework including an increased emphasis on 
community engagement and consultation; a shift away from arbitrary, strict buffer zones; and confirmation 
that wind turbines do not cause adverse impacts on health. 

However I am concerned that the new Framework puts too high an emphasis on the visual impacts of wind 
turbines. I do not agree that the visual impacts of wind energy projects are that much more significant than 
other major projects, such as open cut coal mines or high-rise residential buildings, that they warrant a more 
stringent assessment. This could act as a deterrent for investors in NSW. 

Wind energy has significant benefits to the people of NSW and I urge the NSW government to ensure its 
new Framework promotes investment in wind energy here in NSW and is finalised in a timely manner. 

Yours faithfully, Sandra Clarke 2304 
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